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PUBLIC NOTICE
The Botswana Examinations Council wishes to inform the public that BEC 
has resumed walk-in services for external customers e�ective June 02, 2020.
  
Private Candidates are however, encouraged to continue using the online 
registration platforms and only visit BEC Headquarters when they encounter 
problems. 
 
Thank you. 


